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Dear Madam 
 
The London Borough of Haringey (High Road West Phase A) Compulsory Purchase 
Order 2023 (“the Order”) 
 
We act for Canvax Limited, Goodsyard Tottenham Limited, Meldene Limited, Tottenham 
Hotspur Stadium Limited, Paxton17 Limited, Stardare Limited and High Road West 
(Tottenham) Limited.   
 
We write further to our previous correspondence in this matter and following the Pre-Inquiry 
Meeting on 11 July 2023. 
 
On 5 June 2023 our clients filed a Statement of Case.  In our covering e-mail of 5 June we 
explained that our clients intended to file a Supplemental Statement of Case on or before 
14 July 2023. 
 
This letter and the attached document represent our clients’ Supplemental Statement of 
Case. 
 
As explained at the Pre-Inquiry Meeting, the purpose of the Supplemental Statement of 
Case is to explain to the Inspector and other parties the steps our clients have taken and 
will be taking in respect of the public consultation on its Alternative Masterplan for the Order 
Land.   
 
Attached to this letter is our clients’ Alternative Masterplan Consultation Strategy (“the 
Consultation Strategy”).  The Consultation Strategy sets out the purpose of the public 
consultation, the relevant stakeholders who will be approached and details of the proposed 
wider public exhibition to be undertaken in the first two weeks of September. 
 
Appended to the Consultation Strategy is a sample of the Consultation Material that is 
intended to be shared with stakeholders and the public.  Whilst this will be tailored for 
specific stakeholders it provides a clear indication of the nature of the material that our 
clients will present. 
 
As further explained at the Pre-Inquiry Meeting, the results of the public consultation will be 
recorded and set out in our clients’ detailed evidence for the public inquiry due on 10 October 
2023. 



 

 

 
We are copying this letter and attachment to the acquiring authority’s solicitors by way of 
service. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
 
 
RICHARD MAX & CO 
 
 
 
 


